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Salisbury Harbor Commission 
Town Hall,  Beach Road 

Salisbury, MA  01952 

  

David Mitchell 

Secretary 

 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

 
DATE of MEETING:  9/19/2019 

 
CALL TO ORDER:  7:06 PM 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  C. Chapman, R. Santos, M. St Jean, C. Mclean, D. 

Mitchell, R. Pike 

                                          

 

MEMBERS ABSENT:  M. Audette, T. Olsen, D. Chretien, J. Andrews 

   

GUESTS:  None 

 
ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES: R. Santos / C. Mclean Approval unanimous 

 

 

 

CORRESPONDENCE: See Harbormaster report 
 

 

 

HARBORMASTER’S REPORT:     

 

    

HARBORMASTER REPORT FOR 

HARBOR COMMISSION MEETING –9/19/19 

 
CORRESPONDENCE / CALLS 

A. OUTGOING  

a. Notified West Newbury of issues with their boat 

b. CVA updated contracts to calendar year rather than fiscal year 

c. Paperwork taking Mr. Senese to small claims court turned in to 

police 

d. Drawings for proposed wall delivered to Mrs. McCarty 

e. Pumpout names to Harbor Commission 

B. INCOMING 
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a. Names for new pumpout boat 

 

HARBORMASTER REPORT   

A. HARBORMASTER  PROJECTS 

a. Quotations for demo of floats, boats received, voted 

b. Delivered draft plans for West edge of parking lot to improve 

erosion control and increase parking area 

c. Restencil 15 minute tie up notice on front of floats 

d. Schedule drafted through end of patrol season 

 

No financial report this month. 

 

 
 

 

  

             

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

C. Mclean reported that the MBTA lot clean out work is 95% completed. All work 

should be completed by September 20
th

. All old floats and boats have now been 

removed. Some wood debris still exists at the lot. The Commission will try to borrow 

the town chipper and pay a  DPW person to man it to get the wood cleaned up. 

Commission will schedule a volunteer day of its members to help clean up the wood 

in early November.  

 

The previously approved $400 appropriation for various accessories for the 

Harbormaster has been spent. 
 

 

 

 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

Ray Pike reported that on Labor Day weekend, two of the Harbormaster vessels 

were involved in two separate accidents. The first was at Rings Island Marina where 

a 17 foot Mako came in contact with the Corbin and rolled over. The 17 foot Mako 

also came in contact with a 13 foot Whaler damaging the Whaler’s propeller . The 

Corbin was responding to a boat taking on water at the marina. There was no 

personal injury. In the second incident, the new pumpout boat came in contact with 

another boat at Cove Marina while underway. There was a small amount of gelcoat 

damage to the civilian vessel. There was no personal injury. Ray anticipates  

insurance claims to follow and will update the Commission of the amount of damage 

to all boats. 

 

R. Santos noted that the Harbormaster patrols end on October14, 2019. 
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ITEMS NOT ON THE AGENDA: None 
  

 

 

                   

COMMENTS FROM VISITORS: None 

 

The next regular meeting will be held on October 17, 2019.  

 

A motion to adjourn was made at 7:46 PM. D. Mitchell/R. Santos. Approval 

unanimous. 
  

       

 

 

 

David Mitchell 

Secretary 

 

 


